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along with the crew they have put together on their fabulous Jigg’s Dinner and Friday Fish Frys.
If you would like to help serve or clean up for your work hours, be sure to contact us. 
 

Also, thank you to our Fleet Captains Bob Axtell and Deanne Irvine and all of those involved with
the Bus Trip. I am sorry I missed it, but everyone has said how much fun was had and everyone
made it back safely. That sounds like a win win! We also hosted Elba Mar Boat Club’s Bus Trip on
March 18. Thank you to everyone for coming down and welcoming our fellow club and for the
food donations. A good time was had by all!
 

March 4, I attended Ford Yacht Club’s ball honoring Commodore Dennis Stechschulte and Lady
Michelle. It was a beautiful event and I enjoyed making memories with my AYC 23 class.
Gentleman Steve and I will also be attending Harbor View Yacht Club’s Ball on March 25 to honor
Commodore Lloyd Everingham, Toledo Yacht Club’s Ball on April 15 to honor Commodore Ralph
Becker and Lady Rachelle, and Seaway Boat Club’s Ball on April 22 to honor Commodore Karl
Welch and Lady Kelly. Congratulations to all of the 2023 Commodores.
 

Now that boating season is almost here, it is time to start thinking about Homecoming weekend,
June 16, 17, 18. Our first of many meetings will be March 23 at 6. If you missed that one, there will
be more or please contact the bridge for guidance. Fresh ideas and bodies are needed and
welcomed, along with grill cooks, breakfast cooks, dinner cooks, set up/take down people,
ticket sales, basket raffles, 50/50 sales, races, etc.,. If you are interested in being a chairperson
or volunteering please sign up or contact us. Homecoming is our biggest event that we host. It is
a club event to benefit us all. It is all of our responsibility to pull this off along with getting work
hours and having fun at the same time. 

Please continue to pray for Jerry Broshious and Ray Rasey, along with their families. They both
have made significant impacts on TSC and we are deeply saddened by the loss of them both.
May their families feel the comfort of knowing that they are at peace now. 
 

Looking forward to many more sunrises,
 

-Commodore April Flynn
tscvc22@gmail.com
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Good Morning TSC!
 

Spring is here! Along with the all of the new life that it brings, this year it
is bringing us our new docks. We are so excited to be updating Stone
Hedge and preparing ourselves for boating season. Please look out for
emails and notifications about dock work, bids and spring cleanups. We
are a working club and it is all of our responsibility to ensure that we are a
successful. 

I would like to take a moment to thank PC Marc Snyder and Lady Dayna
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I would like to welcome new provisional members Brenda Cole, Joseph Haines
(Christina), and John D Pulasky III (Danine). Please welcome them yourselves when you
see them at the club.

Additionally, Karen Medina was voted into full membership, and Dan Pollzzie (Trisha)
was voted as a returning member into full membership. We have no resignations to
report. This brings our community to 192 strong.  

As always, If you know of anyone who is interested in joining the club, or has questions
about membership, please have them contact me by email at
vicecommodoretsc@gmail.com.

Cheers,

- Vice Commodore Brian Richards and Lady Shannon
vicecommodoretsc@gmail.com
(419) 343-9170

 Ahoy,
 
Although It’s fantastic to see our club getting stronger every
month, please take a moment to acknowledge members Jerry
Broshious and Raymond Rasey. They have been a wonderful part
of this club and will be missed and fondly remembered. Please
keep their families in your thoughts and prayers. 

VICE COMMODORE BRIAN RICHARDS 

Commodore April Flynn - 04/02
Jimmy Joe Mills - 04/04

PC Michael Schmuhl - 04/04
Andy Parish - 04/07

PC Mark Wittenberg - 04/08
Lori Abramczyk - 04/11
Carol Semersky - 04/13

Jeffrey Brown - 04/14
Scott Phillips - 04/15

Rodney Hopper - 04/18
Karl Murphy - 04/18
Todd Cherry - 04/20

PC Dan Radwanski - 04/21

PC Jeff Sanford - 04/21
Gary Hersch - 04/23

JoAnne McLean - 04/24
Russ Wells - 04/26

Greg Zielinski - 04/28
Ryan Kurtz - 04/29

PC Donald Ward - 04/29
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Members...
 

It is hard to believe it is already April and our fun boating season is right
around the corner.
 

Lady Moe and myself had a great time on the bus trip that our Fleet
captains put together, thank you Bob & Deanne.

We hosted ElbaMar boat club on March 18th. The group had a great time 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

April 7th -TSC Famous Perch Dinner 6 pm - 8 pm  

April 28th - South of the Border 6 pm - 8:30 pm

REAR COMMORDORE CHUCK MARTIN

 and thank you to all that donated food. I was very impressed at the support of TSC for these
events.
 

The fish frys are going very well and the Jiggs dinner was incredible. Thank you P/C Marc and
Dayna for all of your hard work and time.
 

I am in the final stages of confirming some upcoming events and a golf outing. Details will be out
soon on these events.
 

Just a reminder that if you have ideas for events please let me know, and if you need work hours
helping at these events is an easy way to get your hours and have fun at the same time.

-Rear Commodore Chuck Martin
Chuckmartin.tsc@gmail.com
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SUNSHINE REPORT MARY MAENLE
Please keep Heather, Nikki and Hunter Brochious and family, in your thoughts
and prayers as they mourn the loss of Jerry. He was definitely a great person
with an infectious smile that will be missed.
  

Also please send healing vibes to Jeff Hood who underwent hip replacement
surgery on Thursday March 16! I’m sure he is going to be up and back at it
before we know it! 

As you are sending those healing vibes, remember to keep Brandy Maples and family in your thoughts.
Brandy is improving daily.
 

Let’s not forget to be kind, you never know what someone in our TSC family is going through. 
 

If you would like to include news in the sunshine report, please feel free to contact me at
memj0445@gmail.com by the 21st of the month. 
 

Sincerely,
Mary Maenle - Sunshine Reporter

FLEET CAPTAIN BOB AXTELL 
Hello, TSC!

April has arrived and even the weather hasn’t cooperated.  Its finally time to start
prepping boats for what will be an incredibly fun year. 

I want to thank everyone who attended the bus trip, hopefully you had as much
fun as I did. 

I will assume that as of the posting of this that dock applications will have been
submitted by the 1 April deadline, but as a reminder dock bids will be 23 April
this year

June 16th - 17th - Cooley Canal Yacht Club 
July 7th - 8th - Ottawa River Yacht Club 
August 11th - 12th - Ford Yacht Club 
August 18th - 19th - Seaway Boat Club 
August 25th - 26th - Sunseekers Boat Club

With that being said the opening of the season is fast approaching and their will lots of tasks/ work that
needs completed, Many hands make for light work. In the words of the great Jimmy Buffett “Shells Sink,
Dreams Float, Life Is Good On Our Boat”

 AYC Poker Runs:

- Must attend all six (6) to qualify for the burgee
- If you belong to more than one club, you must choose who to run under and not change
- They stressed you must be underway to the Poker Run to claim a mechanical breakdown

-Fleet Captain Bob Axtell
robert.g.axtell@gmail.com
Facebook Group: TSC Fleet Captain
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Hanging Baskets from Tom Strains & Sons will be on sale at TSC for $25 May 7th.  These are first
come - only 75 available - plus the last day to turn in your voucher. 
 
If you have ideas for future fundraisers or would like to host one, please reach out to the auxiliary.

VENMO:  @ToledoSailingClubAux

Facebook: Toledo Sailing Club Auxiliary - if you are not on the page, please reach out to me.

Membership:  Membership is open to the spouse, significant other, widow (who are not current
general members) or children (over eighteen) of our members. $10 yearly

TSCA Next Meeting: 
The next meeting will be April 19th at 7pm.

Thank you for all you do!

-TSCA President Tracy DeVries

TSCA PRESIDENT TRACY DEVRIES

Hello from the Auxiliary!

Showcase news:  Come check out the showcase - The new shirts for
commodore April are in!! These shirts along with a matching koozie will
be on sale for $20 at Dock Bids - April 23rd.

Fundraiser:  The Plant and Flower sale has begun. Fill out a form, return,
and receive your voucher to pick up the flowers May 8th-12th - Perfect
mothers day Gift! You have till May 7th to turn it in.
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JUST A REMINDER!
All articles, advertisements,
events or announcements must
be received by April 23rd 
12:00 pm to make it in the next
Waterline.  
Please submit to:
bonnietsca@gmail.com 
Thank you!

Interested in running your own personal
ad in the Waterline.

Email bonnietsca@gmail.com for details.
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APPOINTMENTS  	 	 	 	

Fleet Captain Power- Bob Axtell

Assistant Fleet Captain- Deanne Irvine 

Fleet Surgeon- Dr. Tim Duckett 

Safety Officer- Jeff Cromwell

Sergeant-at-Arms- Jim Miller

Harbor Master- Floyd Keaton	 	 	

Dock Master- Tyler Zoltanski 

Sunshine Reporter- Mary Maenle	

Work Hours Chair- Kim Przybylski

Bar- Katie Spencer 

Parliamentarian- PC Stacy Slicker

Waterline Editor- Bonnie Moser 
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FLAG OFFICERS

Commodore- April Flynn

Vice Commodore- Brian Richards

Rear Commodore-Chuck Martin 

Recording Secretary- Denise Getzinger 

Treasurer- PC Doug Hoff 

Financial Secretary- PC Michele

VanDromme

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman of the Board- Ken Outly

Vice Chairman- PC Marc Snyder

Secretary of the Board-  Jeremy Santus

Auditing Liaison- Ken Outly

Auxiliary Liaison- Kevin Horvath

Blue Gavel Liaison- PC Dan Petro

Constitution/By-Laws- Jeremy Santus

Dock Liaison- Tyler Zoltanski

Grounds Liaison- Karl Kreft

House Liaison- Jeff Hood

Kitchen/Bar Liaison- PC Marc Snyder

Planning & Maintenance- PC Stacy Slicker

Security Liaison- Bob Axtell

DELEGATES

AYC Head Delegate- PC Paul Borton 

AYC Delegate- PC Dan Petro 

AYC Delegate- Ryan Miller

AYC Delegate at Large- PC Ken Zoltanski

Delegate to ILYA - PC Russ Wells

AUXILIARY

President- Tracy DeVries

Vice President- Denise Berndt

Treasurer- Bonnie Moser

Secretary- Jodi Stachowiak

AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBERS

Amy Petro

Sherri Rutter

Jaime Zibbel

Toledo Sailing Club		
Walbridge Park
P.O. Box 141133
Toledo, Ohio 43609
Phone (419) 382- 5841
Website www.toledosailingclub.com
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